GENEVA COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT 304 OFFICE OF CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION

TO:

Dr. Kent Mutchler

Board of Education

FROM:

Patty O'Neil

RE:

Geneva High School 2015-2016 Program of Study

DATE:

October 27, 2014

Included with this document is the original memo outlining the proposed changes to programs/courses at Geneva High School for the 2015-2016 School Year. These proposed changes reflect the combined efforts of a great many staff members at GHS. Their work began last year and is continuing this year, touching core and elective courses alike. The goal is always to provide a coherent, meaningful program for the students of Geneva as they choose their individual path toward college and career. We are asking your approval as part of the Consent Agenda at Monday's meeting. Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have questions.